From: John Leverentz

To: Jenn Erickson
Subject: For portal: West Shore Recreation Commission
Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 9:53:13 AM

The West Shore Recreation Commission welcomed three new Board members at our February
meeting.

Joseph Swartz representing Lower Allen Township; Fred Miles representing the Borough of New
Cumberland, and Brian Hannon representing Goldsboro Borough.

The West Shore School District is planning renovations to the natatorium located at Red Land High
School sometime in the “near future”. This will impact the swimming programs and activities
offered by the WSRC. These programs are a significant source of revenue to the Rec Commission.
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